NOTES FOR SHORT MAT A.G.M. 4TH.APRIL 2012.
APOLOGIES.   None.

 MINUTES OF LAST A.G.M.   Agreed.

MATTERS ARISING.
Bonus ball money was kept by short mat last year but will be given to the main club this year. £152.00 was given to the main club and £240.00 given to winners.
CAPTAINS REPORTS
Connie reported that not as many friendlies were played  as last year. She thought we could usefully extend them into April next season.  Connie still has £31.90. in hand from the raffles.
John purchased two new trophies this year. Envelopes will be given out at the start of the season with amount owing for competitions to keep track of payments.

SOUTH EAST ESSEX LEAGUES
John reported a good season for Rochford Roach. The team came in joint third place.

Eddie’s team Rochford Crouch suffered from an insufficient number of players and some games had to be cancelled due to lack of enough people committed to supporting the team.

Some discussion took place about the possibility of asking each registered player to pay £5.00. if they wished to play in the league.  This would hopefully encourage more people to demonstrate a commitment to playing when possible.  Those present agreed that this was a good idea. The motion was proposed by Vic Moore and seconded by Keith Smalley.
CHANGEOVER

John Welton offered to clean the carpet along with others before the start of the outdoor season. A notice will go up asking for volunteers to assist with the cleaning etc. of the clubhouse. Matt the green keeper has agreed to do the woodwork around the green.
RULES AND REGULATIONS IN RELATION TO SHORT MAT BOWLING.
Some discussion took place following queries put forward by Jean Spackman re the rules and regulations in relation to some points. I.e. Players in singles matches and skips.  In a singles match a player in possession of the mat can go up to the head after two woods have been bowled. Skips can go up to the head if they are in possession of the mat.  John pointed out that this information was in the small booklet of rules and regulations. It was suggested that a copy of the relevant rules could be put into the payment envelope when people registered for competitions.

SUMMER SHORT MAT  This will start on the 3rd.May

ELECTION OF OFFICERS.

The following people were elected to the short mat bowls committee:
Connie Newman (Joint Captain) proposed and seconded by Mike & Jean Spackman.

John Pavitt .(Joint Captain)    Proposed and seconded by Mike & Jean Spackman.

Margaret Wilmot (short mat secretary) proposed and seconded by Mike Spackman & Ted Pollard.

Eddie Wilmot Proposed and seconded by Jean Spackman & Angie Frost

Brian Giles Proposed and seconded by Jean Spackman & Angie Frost.

Debbie Chapman (Short mat rep. on main committee) Proposed and seconded by Jean Spackman & Angie Frost.

Celia Pavitt Proposed and seconded by Jean Spackman & Angie Frost.

A.O.B.              

Club shirts need to be worn for South East Essex League Matches. The Main Committee to be approached about ordering 12 shirts  (9 names are already on the list)  This to be on a sell back basis as people have not seen the sizes/quality of material etc.
Celia raised the issue of looking at the possibility of  getting samples of material badges as worn by women in several of the clubs. She will explore it further.

CLUB SPONSORSHIP

Raised by Ron (Benstead ?)  Hockley Bowls Club is sponsored by Co-op Funeral Directors. He suggested that Southend Airport could be approached to ascertain whether they would be prepared to sponsor us. 
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